
 
 
 
August 15, 2018 
 
Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Empire State Plaza 
Agency Building 3 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 
RE: Airus, Inc. d/b/a Airus of new York P.S.C. Tariff No. 3 Revisions 

 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
Enclosed for filing are revisions to Airus, Inc.’s d/b/a Airus of New York’s (hereafter “Airus”) New York 
P.S.C. Tariff No. 3 – Local Exchange Services Tariff.  These revisions are being made in compliance with 
the New York Public Service Commission’s Order in Case 17-C-0278 dated May 17, 2018.  These 
revisions remove all central office codes from the blocking service options except for the “976” central 
office code.  This filing includes 1st Revised Leaf numbers 45 and 47.  Airus respectfully requests an 
effective date for this filing of September 14, 2018. 

If you have any questions or wish to discuss further, please contact me. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

__/s/ Patrick Phipps____________ 

Patrick Phipps 
Director of Regulatory Affairs 
840 South Canal Street, 7th Floor 
Chicago, IL 60607 
Regulatory@airustel.com  
(312) 506-0933 
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